
 
 

PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE 
 

                                                                                                

  

 

The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the 
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may not be a 
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all 
correspondence received to date. 
 
To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email 
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov   

mailto:PublicComment@losaltosca.gov


From: Bill Hough
To: Public Comment; City Council
Subject: public comment regarding item #7 on 6/13/2023 agenda
Date: Friday, June 9, 2023 4:55:22 PM
Attachments: sewer tax letter.pdf

I continue to oppose the proposed sewer tax increase.

I object to this proposal because many residents are facing financial hardship in this highly inflationary economy,
especially senior citizens on fixed incomes. Furthermore, If the city has extra money lying around to waste on a
downtown theater, it can afford to absorb any increased sewer costs.

Therefore, as both a resident and a taxpayer, I oppose the sudden and significant proposed increase in the resident’s
sewer bills. I disagree with the City’s opinion that no other options are available. Using theater money to cover
sewer costs is one such option.

On April 20, 2023, I hand-delivered a formal written protest for the record, which was date-stamped upon delivery.
In case this letter was somehow "lost," I am attaching my copy of the letter that was also date-stamped.

mailto:psa188@yahoo.com
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=502ef3e5070743b2b10c6ff71805eb06-Public Comm
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COPY
244 Mount Hamilton Avenue


Los Altos, CA 94A22


City of Los Altos--Office of the City Clerk
RE: Written Protest--Sewer Services Rates
I North San Antonio Rd.
Los Altos, CA 94022


Apnl 25,2023


Dear City Clerk:


This letter constitutes a written protest of the proposed Sewer Service Rates for the listed
property address below. I am the owner of record of this property.


I protest this proposal because many residents are facing financial hardship in this highly
inflationary economy, especially senior citizens on fixed incomes.


Therefore, as both a resident and a taxpayer, I oppose the sudden and significant proposed
increase in resident's sewer bills. I disagree with the City's opinion that no other options are
available.


Don't raise the sewer tax.


Sincerely,


.?---\


Owner Si


Owner Pri ame: The William Hough and Thanh Ly Trust dated luly 28,2022,
William 'gh trustee


,t /a r /r,,-,Darc:ff2L / ){L f-i-F--------


Property Address: 244Mount Hamilton Avenue
Los Altos, CA 94022







COPY
244 Mount Hamilton Avenue

Los Altos, CA 94A22

City of Los Altos--Office of the City Clerk
RE: Written Protest--Sewer Services Rates
I North San Antonio Rd.
Los Altos, CA 94022

Apnl 25,2023

Dear City Clerk:

This letter constitutes a written protest of the proposed Sewer Service Rates for the listed
property address below. I am the owner of record of this property.

I protest this proposal because many residents are facing financial hardship in this highly
inflationary economy, especially senior citizens on fixed incomes.

Therefore, as both a resident and a taxpayer, I oppose the sudden and significant proposed
increase in resident's sewer bills. I disagree with the City's opinion that no other options are
available.

Don't raise the sewer tax.

Sincerely,

.?---\

Owner Si

Owner Pri ame: The William Hough and Thanh Ly Trust dated luly 28,2022,
William 'gh trustee

,t /a r /r,,-,Darc:ff2L / ){L f-i-F--------

Property Address: 244Mount Hamilton Avenue
Los Altos, CA 94022



From: Pat Marriot
To: Public Comment
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT ITEM #7 JUNE 13, 2023
Date: Sunday, June 11, 2023 5:03:21 PM

Council Members:
 
I’ve been told that the name of any person sending a sewer fee protest letter will be a matter
of public record. I can’t find any such requirement in Prop 218. If true, that information should
have been provided in the notice letter.
 
            Pat Marriott
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